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Distance and Hybrid Learning Options Update for
Irvington Middle and High School Students

October 16, 2020

Dear Parents,

As you know, the Irvington UFSD provided parents with an option to enroll their
children in 100% distance learning. If a parent elected to enroll their child in 100%
distance learning or remain in the hybrid model, they were required to make this
commitment for the duration of at least one marking period.  

Believe it or not, the end of the first marking period for IMS and IHS is just around
the corner.  Therefore, at this time, parents have the opportunity to request a
change in their middle school or high school child(ren)’s “learning location” for
the 2nd marking period.  If a parent does not want to change their child’s
current mode of learning, they do not need to do anything.   If you are
interested in changing your IMS or IHS child(ren) from the in-person hybrid model
to 100% distance learning or from 100% distance learning to the in-person hybrid
model, please complete the form linked here by no later than Sunday, October
25, 2020.

We will make every effort to accommodate changes in “learning location” while
maintaining your child’s current schedule wherever possible. Please know that if
the number of students assigned to an on-site class exceeds the allowable
capacity for the room, we may need to adjust your child’s schedule to ensure the
health and safety of all students and staff on our campus.

Should you have any questions about this topic, please contact your child’s
guidance counselor.

Very truly yours,

Kris

Dr. Kris Harrison
Superintendent of Schools 

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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